
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
           21 March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,        
 
We are writing to let you know that a man known to be homeless tried to gain access to the school 
site last week. He was not able to do so and police were informed. He is described as stockily built 
with greying hair and a full beard. No staff or students were at risk at any stage but we wanted to 
inform you.  
 
Should you see someone loitering near the school site who fits this description can you please let 
the school know immediately and also advise your child to do so. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs H Redford-Hernandez 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
  


